
 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 

At this point in the agenda, comments are invited from the public.  

First, those in attendance will be invited to speak and share their comments, starting with their name. 

Secondly, anyone on the zoom audio call is invited to make comments, starting with their name. All 

persons dialed into the call will have the option to provide comments. Please take turns, and ensure 

that you do not make follow up comments until each person has had a chance to speak. 

Should the need arise, the zoom audio call moderator has the ability to mute every person. If this 

becomes necessary to preserve order, each participant will be unmuted, one at a time, and invited to 

speak. Thank you for your cooperation and patience with this process.  

 

 

  


